
   Newsletter 
1st April 2022  

 
We’ve had a very busy and enjoyable end to the Spring Term.  
 
The children had a super day with the RSPCA Education team last Friday, learning all about 
looking after pets and general animal welfare. The RSPCA team were very complimentary 
about the engagement of the children and the intelligent questions that were asked. 
 
Barn Owls and Eagle Owls also enjoyed the visit from the Peter Field Golf Academy on 
Thursday afternoon. They were taught to use actual golf clubs and took part in some target 
golf on the school field. The younger children will also take part in this taster visit after the 
holiday.  
 
On Monday, Barn Owls had another visitor– this time a Karate teacher. They were taught 
some of the basic moves and behaviour in a karate session. Again, the younger children will 
have an opportunity to try this out next term. 
 
On Wednesday, a group of Year 4 children visited the Edith Cavell building at the University 
Hospital to again support the interviewing of prospective student nurses. All of the children 
were excellent on this visit and really enjoyed the opportunity to take part and see what      
interviews are all about! Well done to: George, Grace B, Verity-Rose, Sophia, Indi, Rose, 
Stan, Grace R, Tegan, Lily, Sam, Archie, Sophie & Autumn. 
 
Also of course, our Eagle Owls have been away on their PGL residential in Lincolnshire. I 
know from conversations with Mrs Davies that they have been having a great time, despite 
the sudden return of wintery weather! No doubt they will all have benefitted from the          
experience of being away from home, and I am grateful to all of the staff involved for giving up 
their time to make this possible.  
 
Finally, I hope that everyone has an enjoyable and restful Easter holiday. After Easter, among 
other things, there will be swimming for KS2, cycling for the younger children, the return of the 
Summer Fair and some more school and class trips! 
 

 
RSPCA Visit– Barn Owls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sushi Sandwiches– Barn Owls 



Snowy Owls– Easter Term 



Snowy Owls pizzas 

 

 
 

 
 



Owlets—Spring Term 



PE and 
school sport-
last week 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Birthdays this week and over the holidays 
 

Logan age 10 
Lottie age 7 

Mason age 10 
Hal age 8 

William M age 8 
William K age 5 

Tegan age 9 
Chloe age 11 
Jack age 10 

 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. These dates/times could be subject to change 
 
 

Easter Holidays 
4th April to 18th April 2022 

 
Staff Training Day - school Closed 

Tuesday 19th April 2022 
 

Thurs 21st April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Fri 22nd April - Non-uniform day for tombola           
donations 
Fri 22nd April - Year R Hearing and Vision tests 
Wed 27th April - Parent Consultations 
Thurs 28th April - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Wed 4th May - Parent Consultations 
Thurs 5th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 
Thurs 12th May - Little Riders - Reception and Yr 1 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 

 
Summer holidays commence 

25th July 2022 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 97.87% 

 
 Year 2 achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.50% 

 

 
 

 

 

18th & 25th March 2022 

Owlets: Paisley, Ellie, 

Snowy: Bertie, Toby,  Alecia, Sienna, Lottie 

Barn: Autumn, Oliver, Grace B, Sam 

Eagle: Evie, Riley, Thea, Annabel 

 

Changes to Covid Rules from April 1st 

The DfE has released new Covid guidance applicable 
for next term.  

In particular please note that: 

From 1 April, anyone with a positive COVID-19 test 
result will be advised to try to stay at home and avoid 
contact with other people for five days, which is when 
they are most infectious. For children and young   
people aged 18 and under, the advice will be three 
days.  

The full guidance is here: 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/03/30/living-with
-covid-the-end-of-routine-testing-in-schools-colleges-

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Alex Pritchard 
Headteacher 
 


















